
From: Donna Spurr   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 10:12 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: No Urban Boundary Expansion 
 

To Whom This May Concern, 
 

I am sending you this letter in support of Environment Hamilton's request that there 
be No Urban Boundary Expansion.  In light of the Climate Crises we are all 
experiencing, we all need to maintain as much of our green spaces and farmland as 
possible.  As someone who lives in Hamilton I very much would like to see this 
happening in and around my own home. This letter is in reference to 
the  GRIDS2/MCR plan. 
 

Thank you in advance for considering my request. 
 

Donna Spurr 
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